
Dates to Remember 
Wed 5th Nov   Orientation Day 3 
Thur 6th Nov  Year 3/4 Cultural Visit 
Fri 7th Nov  SRC Great War Stall 
   National Others Day 
Mon 10th – Wed 12th Nov Book Fair 
Mon 10th – Fri 21st Nov Intensive Swimming Scheme  
Tue 11th Nov  Remembrance Day  
   SRC Great War Stall 
Thu 13th Nov  Infants Assembly – 1.00pm Hall 
Wed 26th Nov  AECG – 12.30pm 
Thur 27th Nov  Infants Assembly – 1.00pm Hall 
Tue 2nd Dec  Year 6 Farewell  
Mon 8th Dec  1/2S & 2C End of Year excursion 
Tue 9th Dec  Preschool/KS & K/1S End of Year 
Wed 10th Dec  Presentation Day 
Thur 11th Dec  Stage 2 End of Year excursion 
   Stage 3 End of Year excursion 
Wed 17th Dec        Students finish school 
Friday 19th Dec             Staff finish – end of school year 
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Principal's Report 
 
Thanks to all those who came along to the garage sale on 
Sunday. Special thanks to our P&C for their organisation and to 
Mr Campbell for his work on the day. I must also thank Mr Noel 
York who put so much work into the organisation of this event and 
made sure it ran smoothly. Thankyou Noel. 
Don't forget homework centre Wednesday afternoon, starts at 
3:30pm and finishes 5pm. Mrs Newton has provided a fantastic 
service in the homework centre and it has been great to see so 
many students coming along. 
You may have noticed the new logo around the school. Make sure 
you have a look at the big colour logo going up out the front. It 
really looks like a work of art.  
We are looking to develop the school playground, just as we did 
the preschool. As it will be a much bigger area the playground will 
be developed over a longer time. We want to develop an area that 
is going to facilitate sport, play and learning, and we would like the 
community to have a think about the things they would like to see 
in the playground. In the following weeks we will send around a 
survey, do please have a talk to your family and let us know what 
you would like to see included. 
This Friday we are celebrating National Others Day and we have 
a few little surprises for the kids. With kids around the world 
experiencing a life not as secure as ours, it will be a great thing to 
have a thought about others, and maybe one day, when they 
grow, do something to help others.  
Once again I would like to ask parents to listen to your kids read 
every day. If you show you are interested, they become 
interested. 
Bye for now 
Mr Taylor 

A Message From The AEO 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Yarn Up 
today.  It was a great morning. Regards Aunty Sue. 

Canteen Roster 
 

Wednesday 5th November 
Helen Lynn 
Thursday 6th November 
Trista Hickling; Brittany 
Friday 7th November 
Megan Keogh 
Monday 10th November 
Vicki Proctor 
Tuesday 11th November  
Tanah Close; Trista Hickling; Kristy Brown 

Day For Daniel 
 
On Friday 31st October, students and teachers came dressed 
in RED to support and raise awareness of personal safety for 
children and Keeping Kids Safe including victims of abuse 
and missing persons. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SRC Stall 

Great War  
Memorabilia 

 
Sticker   .20 cents 
Ruler   .50 cents 
Pencil   .50 cents 
Wrist band  .50 cents 
Calico bag  $1.00 
Key ring  $1.00 
Bracelet  $2.00 
 
Items will be for sale on Friday 7th and 
Tuesday 11th November at lunch time. 

         
National Others Day 

Friday 7th November 2014 
 
To celebrate National Others Day Pastor Paul Jurjens and Casino West 
School will be holding a sausage sizzle for the children. 
 
 

Wednesday 5th November is 
the last day of Homework 

Centre for the year. 
 

 

Giant Garage Sale 
Sunday the P&C held a giant garage sale in the grounds of the school. We had a great day despite the small numbers of 
shoppers. The donations at the gate and the fees for stall holders netted the P&C around $516.00 which was a great result. 
We would like to thank all our great P&C members and the few parents who volunteered to help on the day. Their support was 
greatly appreciated.  Regards Noel York, P&C President. 
 
Silver Banking Award - Tyler N 
 
Book Fair 
Book Fair is here next week on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Please come along if you can. The library will be opened 
to everyone between 8.30am and 4.00pm on the 3 days. Inside our newsletter this week is a pamphlet with some of the books 
that will be on sale. Don’t forget EFTPOS is available at school for your convenience. 
With every $10 spent you will go into a raffle for $60 worth of books from the book fair. Hope to see you there.   
Mrs Bryant. 
 
SRC Great War Memorabilia Stall  
To commemorate the Great War of 1914-1918 to SRC will be holding a stall with items for sale on Friday 7th and Tuesday 11th 
November.  Prices range from .50 cents to $2.00. 
 
Year 5/6 News 
A note was sent home 4 weeks ago asking for photos of your child for the Year 6 Farewell, these can be brought in and given 
to Mr Campbell. Students also require a USB stick for the classroom.  
 
Intensive Swimming 
Intensive Swimming program for students Year 2 – 6 will be held at the Casino Swimming Pool between Monday 10th 
November to Friday 21st November.  Please return notes to your classroom teachers. 
 
End of Year Excursions 
Notes for Preschool to Year 2 and Year 3/4 end of year excursions have been sent home for students.  Year 5/6 will be sent 
home shortly when organisation of the excursion is finalised.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Monday 10th November to 
 Wednesday 12th November 2014 

 

A wonderful display of books will be for 
sale in the Library. 

 

Books $5.00 to $15.00 
EFTPOS Available 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the Class Sports Star Birthday Wishes 
La Francchi – KS; Ciara – 1/2S;  

Paydan – K/1S 
 

Principal’s Awards 
Brett L – 2C 

Malachi K – K/1S 
Lilly S – KS 

Luka W – KS 
 

Playground Draw  
Leonae – 1/2S 
Jonas – K/1S 

Best Behaviour at Assembly 
1/2S 

 

KS Emmaleigh K KS Maddison S 

K/1S Violet S K/1S Malakai R 

1/2S Clayton G 1/2S Zane B 

2C Katie E 2C Koby D 

Merit Awards 

KS Xavier C KS Robert J-L 

K/1S Jennifer B K/1S J.J. E 

1/2S Keith C 1/2S William W 

2C Pearl B 2C Dimity T 

  Week 4 – Term 4 
Raffle Winners 

Bethany T 5/6TC and Maddison J 5/6TC 
SRC Award 

Angela G 

Norta Norta Uncle Shane 3/4W 3/4H 5/6TC 5/6M 
Shanelle C 

Zach W 
Kirell R 

Kianna A 

Harry A 
Tristan T-M 

Chris D 
Danielle S 
Shanelle C 

Ezekial K 
Leila S 

Shania L 

Leah R 
Destiny M 

Jack S 
Tristan T-M 

Peter M 
Dylan G 
Angela G 

Harry A 
Candace D 

Jake S 

  4/5F Stage 2 4/5F Stage 3   
  Sharni C Isaac G   
  Jaeden H Melitah R   

Infants Award 
Term 4 Week 4 

 

Cultural Site Visit for Year 3-6 
On Thursday 30th October 2014 students and Uncle Shane visited local Aboriginal cultural sites in Casino.  
A BBQ at the Art Shed was provided before returning to school. Year 3-4 students will attend this Thursday. 



 

 


